
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
27th October 2017 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Next half term our ‘Stay and Play’ sessions will begin. The sessions will take place every 
other Friday from 9.00am—9.30am. Each session will have a particular curriculum focus 
each half term. This half term the focus will be phonics.  
 
During the 30 minute session you will have the opportunity to carry out an activity with 
your child as well as sharing your child’s ‘Wonderful Work Folder’.  
 
Please feel free to sign up for one session per half term. The sign up boards are outside 
the classrooms on the notice board. 
 
If you have any questions please see Miss Orr or Miss Glaholm. We look forward to seeing 
you! 
 
 
Many thanks, 
The Early Years Team 
m.orr@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 
g.glaholm@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 
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